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Dear KODG Families,

The KODG Performance Team Ambassadors are now collecting donations in order to support the
Wareham Area Committee for the Homeless(WACH) Turning Point Resource Center.

Turning Point “WACH” is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, nonsectarian, volunteer, community-based
organization whose goal is to empower those challenged with the issues of homelessness and

near homelessness by providing confidential, supportive, and educational services.

The Performance Team Ambassadors would like to collect as much as possible to help support
this center through the winter. We will be collecting donations until February 15th 2022. You can
find a list of Donations needed below.

Donations Needed — Turning Point’s Wish List

Stop & Shop, Target, & Walmart Gift Cards
Men's and Women'’s Socks

Travel-sized toiletries, toothbrushes, toothpaste
Baby Wipes, Baby Powder, Baby Lotion

Look for the Boxes in the lobby to drop off your donations!

Also please feel free to donate to WACH online to help support this cause!
https://turningpointwareham.org/donate/

We thank you in advance for your support!
KODG Performance Team Ambassadors,
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